Recei ved: 06/ 16/ 2008

CARYL D. JERSEY
Regulatory Specialist

UNITED WaTER

200 Old Hook Road, Harrington Park, NJ 07640
Tel: 201.767.2888+ Fax: 201.750.5728
Caryl.Jersey@unitedwater.com

Via Electronic Tariff System

June 16, 2008

The Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12223-1350

SUBJECT: United Water New York Inc.
Revenue, Production Cost and Property Tax Reconciliation Surcredit
Case No. 06-W-0131

Dear Secretary Brilling:

Pursuant to the Commission order dated December 14, 2006 Concerning the Rates of United
Water New York Inc. in Case 06-W-0131, enclosed for filing please find Statement 2 of the
Revenue, Production Cost and Property Tax Recongciliation and Adjustment Clause Statement
effective June 26, 2008, the beginning of the next billing cycle. This tariff filing is for a surcredit
of 2.614% representing the reconciliations for the first rate year ended December 31, 2007 of
$635,343 which has been reviewed by staff per the attached letter dated June 5, 2008.

Very truly yours,

Caryl D. Jersey I/
Regulatory Specialist - Regulatory Business

Attachments

cC: M. Gennari (w/o enc.)
Jim Cagle (w/o enc.)
E. Gil (w/enc.)
M. Pointing (w/enc.)
S. Van Cook (via e-mail)
B. Bailey (via e-mail)
Joanne Green (via e-mail)




